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North	Dakota	Representative	

January,	2018	

MPLA	Activities	

• 	Submitted	Article	to	the	Good	Stuff	
• Attended	NDLA	Board	meeting	in	November	via	Zoom	
• Submitted	activity	report	to	NDLA	
• Sent	out	dues	reminders	to	NDLA	members	
• Submitted	ND	news	for	the	MPLA	newsletter	
• Attended	preliminary	meeting		for	NDLA	Conference	Planning	in	November		-	

Conference	will	be	held	October	3-5	in	Minot,	ND	
• Appointed	committee	to	review	candidates	for	the	MPLA	Leadership	Institute	

NDLA	Activities	

• NDLA	is	taking	a	look	at	re-structuring	the	board.		Executive	Board	Members	are	
looking	to	stream	line	the	board	and	meetings	

• The	Good	Stuff,	the	official	NDLA	newsletter,	is	now	being	produced	by	Lesley	Allen,	
Past	President	of	NDLA.		Check	the	December	edition	out	on	line!	

 
North	Dakota	State	Library	Activities	

• 	The	Development	and	Renewal	Conference	sponsored	by	the	State	Library	will	be	
held	April	23	and	24	in	Mandan,	ND.	

• The	State	Library	is	beginning	a	monthly	series	using	the	live	streaming	application	on	
Facebook.	This	series	will	be	an	opportunity	for	librarians	to	learn	more	about	the	
State	Library.	
	
	

Respectfully	submitted,		

	

Paulette	Nelson	

ND	Representative	

	


